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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 3, 1991

Dear Bob:

Thank you very much for the hard work in getting
34 of your colleagues to vote against S. 1722, the
Emergency Unemployment Compensation Act. I
realize that it was a difficult vote for many
Senators, particularly those from states with high
unemployment. I truly believe, however, that by
sustaining my anticipated veto on this
legislation, we will eventually sign into law the
Dole-Domenici Deficit-Neutral Unemployment
Compensation Act of 1991. This will ensure that
unemployed workers will receive additional
benefits without having to abandon the budget
agreement.

Again, I commend you for your outstanding
leadership on this important issue. Thanks for
your help in holding the line.

Sincerely,

/

The Honorakle Robert Dole
Republican Leader
United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510 owf—
Bob- z0kespr
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